
We hope this  message f inds you well  and enjoying the many benefits of  your
membership at  the Kennebec Val ley YMCA. We appreciate your continued support

and participation in  our community.

As part  of  our commitment to providing high-quality programs and services,  it  is
necessary for  us to periodical ly  review and adjust our membership rates.  After
careful  consideration,  we have made the decision to implement a rate increase,

effective February 1st,  2024.

This decision was not made l ightly,  and we understand that any change in  pricing
may have an impact on our members.  However,  the adjustment is  essential  to ensure
that we can continue to del iver  the excel lent programs,  services,  and faci l it ies that

you have come to expect from the Kennebec Val ley YMCA.

The increased revenue wil l  be reinvested into maintaining and improving our
faci l it ies,  staff  retention   ,  and expanding our range of  programs to better  serve

you.  Our goal  is  to create an even more vibrant and inclusive community that
promotes health,  wel lness,  and personal  growth.

We understand that f inancial  c ircumstances may vary,  and we are committed to
working with any member who may face chal lenges due to this  rate increase.  If  you
have questions or  concerns about the adjustment,  please do not hesitate to reach

out to our Membership Director Iman Poeraatmadja at  Iman@KVYMCA.COM .

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and continued support.  Thank you for
being an integral  part  of  the Kennebec Val ley YMCA community.  We look forward to

continuing to serve you and enhancing your YMCA experience.

Wishing you health and wellness in  the coming year.

Sincerely,

Ranae L ' Ital ien

Cheif  Executive Officer  


